
Sunrise Rotary Club 
Att: Will Stapp


Whom It May Concern,


Thank you for considering assisting families in our program post Covid struggles. We 
have chosen families that will use the opportunity to spread their food budgets over the 
summertime months, while school is out of session. These children generally eat two 
meals a day/5 times a week during the school year. Families have lost work, forced 
having to stay home due to having to homeschool their children, vehicles broken down, 
etc. These grocery cards will help them purchase fresh fruits & vegetables, proteins, 
and other foods that are often kept out of a thinned budget over these months. While 
this extra funding would be appreciated at any other time, it would be a Godsend for 
these families at the current time.


Families & Number of Members- (Please do not release the names.)


Snyders (7)	 	 Jensen (7)	 	 Sharon (2)


Dowell (4)	 	 Greist (5)	 	 Depue (6)


Joiner (6)	 	 Johnkins (3)	 	 Scott (5)


Warm regards,


Literacy Council of Alaska

Birch Park Afterschool Program

907-456-6212

[Email]

[Website]


